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                Brief Summary: East Hollywood Neighborhood Council (EHNC) opposes the City of 
Los Angeles, Department of Recreations and Parks decision to “self-operate” the Greek 
Theatre.Furthermore EHNC concurs with the advice of the Greek Theatre Advisory Committee 
and others, to extend the current operator of the Greek Theatre and conduct a new RFP per the 
11-3 vote of the full City Council.Full details are in EHNC attached letter 28Apr2015 to City 
council. 
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EAST HOLLYWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL
SPECIAL GOVERNING BOARD MEETING AGENDA

Monday, April 27, 2015, 6:30 PM
HOLLYWOOD HOTEL CONFERENCE CENTER

1160 N. Vermont, Los Angeles CA 90029

April 28, 2015
CF 14-1500-S1
TO:
Honorable City Council
c/o Office of the City Clerk
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

The East Hollywood Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact Statement (ACTION
ITEMS) be attached to Council File 14-1500-S1 regarding Greek Theater "Open Venue" (self operate) proposal.

Item # II ACTION ITEMS RESPONSIBLE
PERSON

Discussion and possible action regarding letter and/or Community

II-A-1 Impact Statement opposing the City of Los Angeles, Department of Jeff ZarrinnamRecreations and Parks decision to "self-operate" the Greek Theatre.
(Ref. CF 14-1500-S1)

Meeting type:
Quorum:
Action:
Vote:

Special
Present.
Motion and seconded to create a CIS against "Open Venue" for the Greek Theater.
Yes - 8 ,No - 1 ,Abstain - 0

Submitted:
Robert Peppermuller

• Board Member
• CIS representative

http://www.easthollywood.net
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April 28, 2015 

 

Dear Los Angeles City Council: 
  
At a special meeting of April 27, 2015, the East Hollywood Neighborhood (EHNC) Council considered the Department of 
Recreation & Parks (RAP) decision to self-operate the Greek Theatre as a so-called "open venue."  The EHNC is familiar 
with this issue having heard testimony and issued a CIS regarding the 2014 request for proposal process that was 
subsequently canceled, subject to a City Council request for additional community input.  The EHNC, the second closest 
neighborhood council to the Greek Theatre after the Los Feliz neighborhood council, did not receive any outreach from 
RAP for additional community input.  EHNC has, however, had the benefit of reviewing motions by the City’s Greek Theatre 
Advisory Committee, the Los Feliz Neighborhood Council, the Los Angeles Budget Advocates, the Los Angeles 
Neighborhood Council Coalition, and the Toluca Lake Neighborhood Council. 
  
What is clear from the public record is that respected community organizations, some with decades of specific knowledge 
of the Greek Theatre, have not been heard on this matter, and have expressed serious concerns about RAP’s plans for the 
future of the Greek Theatre.  The changing priorities of RAP on this are concerning, with the only apparent consistency 
being a tendency to ignore community input.  In addition, it appears that RAP has rapidly decided to conduct an experiment 
at the Greek Theatre in 2016 and 2017, risking guaranteed RAP funding and major disturbances to the surrounding 
neighborhoods.  Considering that the current operator of the Greek Theatre wins national industry awards while also 
operating in harmony and partnership with the community, this experiment is at best unjustified, and at worst irresponsible. 
In addition, the current operator has offered a guaranteed $3,500,000 in rent while RAP complies with the council request 
of a new RFP, presenting a potentially risk-free community supported option.   
  
For these reasons, EHNC concurs with the advice of the Greek Theatre Advisory Committee and others, to extend the 
current operator of the Greek Theatre and conduct a new RFP per the 11-3 vote of the full City Council. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
Tereza Yerimyan 
President  
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